
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 22, 2016 
 
TO ALL FENCING FEDERATIONS IN ASIA AND OCEANIA 
 
Please be informed that during the upcoming 2016 Asian Under 23 Fencing 
Championships to be held in Tokyo Japan, we will be using the new FIE timing for 
Sabre with the existing 4 meter distance. 
 
The rule is as follows: 
 
 
       * 4 meter Rule – The front foot is placed on the Engarde line. 

       * New Timing - After a hit has been registered, a subsequent hit made by the 
other fencer will only be registered if it occurs within a maximum of 170 
milliseconds (± 10 ms tolerance). 

Please be guided accordingly and inform all your fencers and coaches participating 
in saber events. 
 
 

 
 
 
CELSO L. DAYRIT 
President 
Fencing Confederation of Asia 
 
 
 
 


